Hall High PTO Board of Directors
Open Board Positions
— 2023-2024

The Hall High School Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) is comprised of parents
and teachers who work together to improve our school and help students.
We strive to provide and share opportunities for parents to become engaged and
informed with the many things happening at Hall High School.

* The PTO Board of Directors meets once a month September — June.
Board Members are expected to attend monthly meetings.

If interested in learning more about a position or being nominated, please email
Adria Giordano at AdriaDGiordano@gmail.com if interested.

e Co-Treasurer —one open position

e Recording Secretaries — one open position
e Newsletter Co-Chairs —two open positions
e Hospitality Co-Chairs — one open position

e SafeGrad Co-Chairs — two open positions
* Senior Parents preferred

e Concession Stand — one open position

e Community of Concern Representative —two open positions




